
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

     7th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

         To introduce Anti-Bullying Week, which takes place from the 12th-16th 

November, we would like to invite the children to wear odd socks to school on 

Monday 12th November to show their support and help raise awareness 

around anti-bullying. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Many thanks, 

 

Francine Powderhill (PSHCE Lead) 
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